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27th September 2022 

Year 1 and Year 2 trip to Little Woodham Living History Village 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Key Stage I topic for this half term is “Who lives in a place like this?” It is a topic all about the local area 

and homes in the area. We would like to offer a visit to Little Woodham- Living History Village on 

Wednesday 5th October as an enrichment activity for the children to enhance their learning.  

This is an outdoor museum situated in Howe Road, which means there will be no transportation costs, only 

an admission cost. Therefore, the cost will just be £2.50 per child.  Please be assured you will not be paying 

for the teachers or other adults to attend the trip. If you have any concerns about this payment, please 

speak to your child’s teacher or message them on Dojo.  

Please prepare your child for any type of weather with a waterproof coat. If the day is forecast to be very 

rainy, we may have to cancel the trip, but if it is drizzling, we will still go.   

The timings will be as follows: 

 Year 2 classes (Owls, Blackbirds and Wagtails) will visit little Woodham in the morning (10am-12pm) 
and eat lunch* in their classrooms when they return to school.  
 

 Year 1 classes (Chaffinches and Robins) will eat lunch their lunch* early in their classrooms and will 
then visit Little Woodham in the afternoon (12.30pm 2.30pm). They will return to school ready to 
be collected at their normal time.  
 

*Please note that the lunches provided will be a school packed lunch, not a hot meal. The children will 

need to be in full uniform but will be allowed to wear trainers or comfortable walking shoes as they will do 



 

 

a lot of walking. To keep them safe, as they will be walking near the roads, we will provide them with hi-vis 

vests.  

Please send in the money and the reply slip as soon as possible in a named envelope.  We will not have 

time to visit the shop, so please do not send any pocket money with your child.  Do not hesitate to come 

and see us if you have any questions. 

Thank you  

The Year 1 and Year 2 Team 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 Trip to Little Woodham- 5th October 2022 

 

Childs Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

Class:..……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

□ I give permission for my child to go to Little Woodham and I enclose the £2.50 cost of the trip. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like to order a school packed lunch: 

Ham  □ 

Cheese  □ 

OR 

Packed lunch from home  □ 

 


